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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 
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Overnight Detours Rescheduled to Nov. 13 for U.S. 301 and I-10  

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. –  As part of the I-10 and U.S. 301 interchange improvement 

project, roadway closures on U.S. 301 at I-10 have been rescheduled to Nov. 13 from 9 

p.m. to 5 a.m., weather and schedule permitting. These overnight closures are 

necessary to set the beams for the I-10 westbound bridge over U.S. 301.  

The following detours will be in place to facilitate this work activity: 

• Drivers who wish to exit on U.S. 301 southbound from I-10 westbound will be 

detoured to State Road 228 (Exit 336) and take I-10 east to U.S. 301. 

• Drivers who wish to exit on U.S. 301 northbound from I-10 eastbound will be 

detoured to State Road 23 (Exit 350B) to Beaver Street westbound. 

• Drivers on northbound U.S. 301 south of I-10 will be detoured onto I-10 

eastbound to State Road 23 (Exit 350B) to Beaver Street westbound. 

• Drivers on southbound U.S. 301 north of I-10 will be detoured onto I-10 

westbound to State Road 228 (Exit 336) and take I-10 east to U.S. 301. 

Superior Construction Company began the $65 million interchange improvement project 

in late February 2016 and is estimated to complete the work in summer 2023, weather 

and schedule permitting. 

The holidays are approaching. As traffic increases, let’s remember to be courteous 

drivers. Obey all posted speed limits, never drive impaired or distracted, be patient (no 

road rage) and always buckle up!  

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 

nflroads.com.  
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